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Ernie & Clint:

This is just a quick note, to again thank you for your help in fitting the convertible top to
my '62 Corvette resto-mod at Carlisle this past Saturday. I was truly touched.

When I was in my early 20's a friend and I built the molds for a sports car that resembled
a '62 Vette in the rear and an XKE in the front. We produced about 35 bodies before the
molds were ruined. I did another project in the 80's. I never lost the bug, but hesitated to
build my dream project (the current '62 Vette) due to cost. My wife, Tina, who I have
known now for 51 years, urged me to go for it two years ago when I retired. She is one
of the sweetest girls on this planet.

I got my leather interior from Al Knock; liked them; then went for the top. I was

bummed out big time when Al's team got stumped on the top fitment Tuesday. He told

me to bring it back Saturday, and that he would ask the "Coffman's" for help. You guys

really know your business, and your inner brackets saved the day. By the way, I forgot to
~ mention that I am a minor customer. I had purchased a set of your front header end caps.
The quality is excellent and they fit well with little coaxing.

I consider myself old school, and you two are the same when it comes to work ethic and
willingness to help a guy out, and even to help a competitor. Bill Kuhn, who did my
body and paint work, also spoke highly of you. When it comes to tops, Coffman will be
the name I use in all future talks with Corvette buddies, club and professionals (not to
discredit Al who I equally respect). You guys are first class. Thanks again.

Ron Yingling (Maryland)
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